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To: Krohn, Margaret
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-------- Forwarded Message --------
Subject:2021 Resolution 429

Date:Wed, 4 May 2022 14:18:12 -0500
From:Brian Standing <bhstanding@gmail.com>

To:erickson.chuck@countyofdane.com, doyle.elizabeth@countyofdane.com,
veldran@countyofdane.com, mccarville.maureen@countyofdane.com,
Bare.Mike@countyofdane.com

CC:Derek Wallace <derek.wallace4@gmail.com>

Dear Members of the Personnel & Finance Committee,

I support Resolution 429 because Badger Prairie Health Care Center workers are all heroes and should be treated equally.  No
workplace, especially a health care facility in the midst of a pandemic, can survive without all employees giving 100%.  In
2020, we didn’t have a lot of what we do today- tests, vaccines.  Everyone is essential, every one of them is a hero and all
employees should receive the same, fair, equal treatment and compensation.  

The Administration is trying to argue that costs will exceed $2 million.  This is a gross exaggeration and wildly inconsistent
with the Fiscal Note which correctly indicates the cost to be $44,353.

Thank you,

Brian Standing, President

AFSCME Local 1871

Dane County Professional Employees
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